U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

Dhsability Rights Scction - NY A
950 Pennsytvania Avenue N,
Washington, DC 20530

DEC 13 2016

Mrs. Sharon Noonan Kramer
2031 Arborwood Place
Escondido, CA 92029

Re: Your complaints against the California Judiciary

Dear Mrs. Kramer:

This responds to your fax to the U.S. Department of Justice (the Department) dated
November 21, 2016. In your correspondence, you request a review and investigation of your prior
complaint to us.

As indicated in our prior correspondence to you, the Department has reviewed your original
complaint and previous pieces of additional information and has determined that the Department
should take no further action. We have again reviewed our prior decision, along with the additional
information you sent us on November 21, and we have determined that it was appropriate. We
therefore will not take further action on this matter. As we have already informed you, the
Department, in enforcing the Americans with Disabilities Act, represents the interests of the United
States, rather than of individual complainants. :

For the reasons stated above, the Department will take no further action in your complaint
against the California Judiciary. Additional contact about this issue will serve no further purpose.

Sincerely,
_—
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Rebecca B. Bond
Chief
Disability Rights Section
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